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I	strongly	support	this	change.	It's	about	time	that	those	of	us	who	have	the	Solar	
panel	to	be	recognised	and	paid	in	the	fair	amount.	The	FiT	was	a	joke	-	nothing	
more	nothing	less	and	this	will	be	a	small	step	towards	the	right	direction.	With	
increased	FiT	more	people	will	put	on	the	Solar	panels	and	that	can	only	be	the	
good	for	our	country.	
	
Dennis	Hur		
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